
From: Mary Jean Mulherin [mailto:mjmulherin@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 6:44 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Diane Ahrens House relocation 
                       

This is an important residence for persons with mental illness who need short term stability. 

Please support it's relocation to former convent on east side in Council Member Bostrom 

neighborhood. Persons in need of housing of this type live all over the city and the need for a 

better residence by People Inc should be honored. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Mary Jean Mulherin 

1181 Edgcumbe Rd #304 

St  Paul MN 55105 

 


